
JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14TH DISTRICT. TEXAS RULES

JOINT COMMITTEE
ON ATOMIC ENERGY€oingreds of tbe 21niteb States

11)oude of Kepredentatibes
=ast'ington, 19.€.
January 3, 1969

AIRMAIL

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I received your letter of December 30, in the morning
mail and have contacted Army Headquarters in Washington
in an effort to be of every possible service in the case
of Sp/4 Samuel Rodriguez.

Dr. Hector, you may be assured of my genuine interest
in this case and I will keep you closely advised of infor-
mation received from the Army.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

( f Johnviormi

U
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4.---*HN YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14TH DISTRICT, TEXAS RULES

JOINT COMMITTEE
ON ATOMIC ENERGY

Congress of tbe *lniteb Stated
3*ouse of ~epresentatibes

laashington, 19.€.
April 15, 1969

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, Chairman
American G. I. Forum of the U. S.
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Hector:

In accordance with our long distance telephone discussion
I have been pleased to offer H. R. 10055, an identical bill to
that of my colleague, Congressman Roybal, to establish the Inter-
agency Committee on Mexican-American Affairs.

I look forward to a good visit with you again soon and you
may be assured of -my best efforts on behalf of this legislation,
a copy of which is enclosed.

With kindest regards, I am

S,4cerely yours,

C. i 1/ i
+n Y=k'

Encl.

P. S. I am hoping to be able to be with you on the occasion
of the American G. I. Forum Founder's Day banquet. If
I am able to make it I know that I will be late because
I must attend a wedding that evening but I would like
to come by and pay my respects.


